
	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

     May, 2016  

Dear Dr Nadiawati Alias 

 

Warm Greetings. 

 

ABSTRACT ACCEPTANCE FOR 6th INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON 
BIOTECHNOLOGY FOR THE WELLNESS INDUSTRY (16th – 1 7th August 2016), 
MELAKA, MALAYSIA 

 

On behalf of the organizing committee, I  am pleased to acknowledge receiving your  
abstract entitled:  

 

MOLECULAR CLONING OF CARBOHYDRATE BINDING MODULE (CBM40) FROM VIBRIO 
CHOLERAE NON O1 NEURAMINIDASE IN ESCHERICHIA COLI  

 

Based on the novelty of the topic, the abstract have been evaluated by our scientific 
committee and accepted for oral presentation under the Health and Wellness   
session. Time and venue (seminar room) of the presentation will be informed (2) 
weeks prior to the event. 

 

The guidelines for full paper submission and  poster preparation is available at our 
website http://www.ibd.utm.my/icbwi16 . We look forward to your presentation 
and knowledge sharing session! 

 

Thank You.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 
 
Secretariat (Scientific Committee) 
6th ICBWI 
Institute of Bioproduct Development 
UTM, Malaysia 	
  


